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2020 VATIE Professional Development Conference Status: CANCELLED 

Friday, April 17, 2020 

 

The VATIE Executive Board is deeply concerned for the health and safety of our members and 

event participants.  Local, state, and national leaders continue to take necessary actions to minimize 

the impact COVID-19 has on our communities.  Due to the continued uncertainty related to each 

school districts’ response to the pandemic, we have made the very difficult decision to cancel the 

2020 VATIE Professional Development Conference and all classes associated with the 

conference that were scheduled for July 25th – August 3rd, 2020 in Williamsburg, VA. 

 

VATIE is already starting to plan for the 2021 conference, we hope to have details about the event 

in the near future.  Ultimately, we look forward to seeing everyone in safer, healthier times! 

 

Please check our website, http://www.vatie.org, for updates as they become available or to contact 

us. 


